
Headteacher message 

 

We have reached the end of our first half term.  I 

would like to thank you all for your support and 

feedback during this time. We have had made 

great strides at a fast pace during this first half 

term. The children returned to school ready to 

learn and have made excellent progress . 

 

Your child’s class teacher has sent home a short 

parent review report for you to read.  We will be 

arranging for parent meetings next half term how-

ever these are unlikely to be face to face and may 

be conducted remotely or over the phone.  We will 

provide you with more details regarding this near-

er the time. 

 

It is important to maintain the precautionary 

measures we have all taken to minimise the         

impact of Covid-19 on our school community both 

in and out of school.  Therefore please sure that 

you are carefully following government guidance 

around social contact.  It would be great for Bond 

to have another half term with 0 confirmed       

positive Covid –19 cases. 

 

Many of you have approached staff to ask if we 

will be closing for two weeks.  We will be closed 

for one week only unless we receive government 

directive informing us otherwise.  Children will    

return to school on Monday 2nd November 2020. 

 

Please have a safe and enjoyable half term. 

Useful links and guidance 

 

Coronavirus(COVID-19) In children—NHS 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/

symptoms/coronavirus-in-children/ 

Guidance for parents an carers of children attending out-

of-school settings during the coronavirus (COVID-19) out-

break 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/guidance-

for-parents-and-carers-of-children-attending-out-of-school

-settings-during-the-coronavirus-covid-19-outbreak/

guidance-for-parents-and-carers-of-children-attending-out

-of-school-settings-during-the-coronavirus-covid-19-

outbreak 

https://wimbledon.foodbank.org.uk/ 

Wimbledon foodbank 

 

 

Keeping us updated 

When leaving a message on the school 

voicemail, it is important that you provide a  

reason for your child’s absence. It is not       

sufficient to say that your child is unwell. You 

must state the nature of your child’s sickness 

e.g. vomiting, stomach ache, headache, Covid 

19 symptoms, diarrhoea etc.  When monitoring 

and reporting to Education Welfare Officer, we 

will look at reasons for absence. 

 

If during the half term your child develops 

symptoms, please leave a message on the 

school’s answer machine or email the school 

office school office so that we can ensure that 

your child returns to school after the prescribed 

self isolation period. 



Pentathlon Competition  

Recently all year groups where able to participate in the MSSP Pentathlon        
challenge, this involved participating in 5 stations, Step ups, Shuttle runs, Target 
throw, Standing long Jump and Speed Bounce activities.  

Normally children would have been chosen to represent the school in this competi-
tion but due to the corona virus we have to do this in-house. Instead of only 6 
children, all the year groups managed to participate in this successfully and scores 
where submitted to Merton. Well done!!! to all year groups.  

 

 



To celebrate all the birthday’s 
that we missed throughout 
the school closures, each 

year group had a party. Year 
2 really enjoyed their end of 
year party! We spent time 

making hats and             
decorations, played party 

games and had some        
delicious treats!  



Year 2 Poppy class explored their    
outside environment to look for signs 
of Autumn. They use different things 
they could find to make their own Au-

tumn pictures. Take a look! 



Edible Playground 

Well done!! to Nursery class this week, on their Muddy Monday they managed to dig up all the 
Jasmine Artichoke plants and clear the beds in the Edible Playground. They then made soup from 
this and the children and parents thought it taste fantastic!!!  Keep up the good work I cannot 
wait to do some more planting tomorrow with them.  


